
                                 West Vincent Township Traffic Safety Committee 

                                                      Thursday, January 9, 2025 

                                                                        AGENDA 

 

I. Call the meeting to order. 

II. Committee resignations (Christine McGowan & Frank Constanzo); Welcome new 
members Alisa Davis (exp. 12/31/27) and Marty Blumenthal (exp. 12/3127); 
reappointment of Whitney Jaeger & Jane Nina (both exp. 12/31/25).    

III. Approval of November 14, 2024, meeting minutes. 

IV. Police report by Officer Rubino 

V. Public Works update 

 

Old Business: 

VI. Flowing Springs Road/School House Lane (request for a mirror installation) update. 

VII. A request to WVT Police to provide traffic safety statistics prior to each meeting 
(update). 

VIII. Horseshoe Trail line-of-sight, Peco pole removal (update) 

IX. WVT newsletter articles – a recent submission on Peco/Verizon guidelines about utility 
pole usage/Assign a topic for the next newsletter “Did you know…?” 

X. Bike Rodeo update 

XI. Seeking a grant for safety vests to give out to residents, an update. 

 

New Business: 

XII. Implementation of Safety Target Areas. 

XIII. A conversation about utility poles proximity to the roadways.  

XIV. Sheeder Mill bridge. 

XV. Driver’s refresher course 

Public Comment 

Adjourn                                       

                       Our next meeting will be Thursday, March 13 at 7PM. 


